UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY
WASHINGTON 25, D.C.

April 8,1950
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Dear Dr. Stenzel:

Recently during & visit to my brothers home in
Rochester N.Y. I had a chance to check on a set of
kodachrome duplicates which I had requested made from
some pictures taken on the Choctaw ,Ala. fielé trip
and on &n earlier trip to Texas. Part of the request
for duplicates included two pictures which I believe
that you would like copies of. One shows the borings
in the Yegua exposed at Montgomery Landing in La. The
other is nothing more thap a group picture taken
during our field trip to Choctaw Co.

The Choctaw report is now in the mill and I am
in Washington to get it moving along. My assignment
here 1s to last until sbout the end of June. iy job
is reviewing reports comming into the Ground Water
Branch office for approval by the Director.

Next summer Lyman and I hope to get back at our
vork in Wileox county Als. which is our next project.
I haven't seen Mac or Cooke since I've been up here
but hope to get over to the Museum one'of these days
soon.

Let me know 1f I can run any errands up here

for you. Sin re%}
1849 A Century of Coﬂ?@





